From: Zenk, Jessica <Jessica.Zenk@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Saturday, December 19, 2020 8:22 AM

To: Downtown West Project

Subject: FW: Invitation or time to chat about ped/bike access from S/HPNA to Google North

From: Helen M Chapman

Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 4:57 PM

To: Zenk, Jessica <Jessica.Zenk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Invitation or time to chat about ped/bike access from S/HPNA to Google North

[External Email]

Good Afternoon Jessica,

| wanted to reach out to you wearing my neighborhood association hat on. | recently became aware of very exciting and
fascinating development that would potentially link our neighborhood with the north end of the Google project. Would
you be able (and | know this is very short notice) attend our next Neighborhood Association meeting tomorrow to share
a very quick update on this potentially amazing development?

If of course that does not work for you - perhaps we could schedule a time to chat so that we can gain a deeper
understanding of the project.

Kind regards,

Helen Chapman

President, S/HPNA
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.shpna.org%2F&amp;data=04%7C01%7Cjessi
ca.zenk%40sanjoseca.gov%7C9a4ald805ed54ffdac1d08d8965d3698%7C0fe33be061424f969b8d7817d5¢c26139%7C1%7
C0%7C637424674380498024%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMCA4wLjAwMDAILCJQljoiV2luMzIliLCIBTil6lk1ha
WwiLCJXVCI6MNn0%3D%7C1000&amp;sdata=khE3zkDne%2BZVQNWTd8Yz5reM%2BfSXDa%2B4dRZJAralORs%3D&amp;r
eserved=0
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